
From: Kathie Francis   
Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2020 10:01 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Yonge & Canyon Hill/Bernard KDA 

To my Richmond Hill City Council, 

My family and neighbours heartily disagree with the proposed high rise buildings to be built at the Yonge & Canyon 
Hill/Bernard area. Putting such big and obtrusive building complexes in that area would be disruptive to say the 
least. The near by homes would be negatively impacted and literally left in the shadows. Additionally, the massive 
increase in numbers of people and cars would wreak havoc on the environment and community, not to mention 
the traffic congestion that would ensue as well.  

Please consider these impacts and our concern before voting to agree with this proposal. As residents that live in 
this area and will be directly affected by this potential catastrophe, consider this email as our formal protest to this 
plan.   

 Please feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss this further.  

 Thank you for your consideration, 

 Kathie Francis and family 
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